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Dear parents, carers and students, 

Celebrating our Students’ Success! 

I am always so proud of the students at Sherburn High School, but this week’s highlights have 
been the following: 

Our Year 10 Rugby Team making school history by qualifying for the Leeds and Hunslet school’s 
final!  Their performance both on and off the pitch was stunning and they have made all of us so 
very proud! 

But, it’s not just in the sporting world that our students have shone – Congratulations also go to 
Olivia Davies, Poppy Hudson, Isobel Newman and Scarlett Plummer who took part in the ASMP 
(Advanced Mathematics Support Programme) Leeds Maths Feast.  The team did brilliantly and out 
of 14 teams in the competition they came third!  Well, done girls you were an absolute credit to 
yourself and the school.  

 

  

Update from STAR Eats 

As STAR Eats continues to review and refine the school meal offer to staff and students the 
following changes will be introduced from Monday 10th March: 

 - A temporary end to Street Food; this is due to some staffing constraints.  Pasta pots and where 
possible, curry pots will continue to be served at lunchtimes from this service area 

 - A new, improved range of sandwiches and the introductory pilot of salad pots!   

 - Minor amendments to the traybake offers 

Spotlight on Safeguarding 

Please find attached this month’s Safeguarding Bulletin which focuses on knife crime, sexism and 
misogyny.   



 

As always if you have any concerns about your child’s safety and wellbeing or the safety of others 
you can contact your child’s Head of Year, or our Designated Safeguarding Lead Ruth 
Marsh.  Alternatively, you can use the Tell Us function on the school’s website. 

And finally… 

A huge thank you to all of our students who supported World Book Day – either by guessing the 
book characters, buying a raffle ticket or taking part in the many other activities; it was a great day 
all round!  A huge thank you also goes to our librarian Nicky Law who organised the day and to all 
the staff who came to school disguised as book characters; I’m sure you will agree that they all 
looked amazing. 

 

Have a lovely weekend and thank you as always for your support, 

Kind regards, 

 

Miriam Oakley 
Headteacher  

 


